CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL PO Box 671350 Chugiak, AK 99567 chugiakcouncil@gmail.com

February 22, 2013

TO: Distribution

RE: Resolution Regarding Opposition of the proposed Homestead Road extension project

At its regularly scheduled public meeting on February 21, 2013, the Chugiak Community Council membership, by Resolution duly made and approved unanimously, reaffirmed its adamant opposition to the proposed Homestead Road extension (Oberg Dr to Voyles Blvd) project. This project continues to appear on the Capital Improvement Program list despite the Council's efforts to have it removed.

Signed:

Amy Demboski

President

Chugiak Community Council

amydemb@hotmail.com

Phone: 688-2671